Sheridan Community Schools

24795 N. Hinesley Road • Sheridan, Indiana 46069-1199 • 317.758.4172 • 317.758.6248 Facsimile

Board of School Trustees

Todd Roberts, President John Hunt, Vice-President Nancy Boone, Secretary Dan Fleming, Member John Perrine, Member

Tentative Agreement Hearing

The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees held a Tentative Agreement Hearing on Monday, October 4, 2021 at 6:48 p.m. in the high school media center with board members Todd Roberts, John Hunt, Nancy Boone, Dan Fleming, and John Perrine in attendance, along with Mary Roberson, superintendent. Also attending were Robin Popejoy, Kim DeVaney, Rick Davis, Kent Davis, and Dean Welbaum.

Superintendent Roberson explained the bargaining process and shared the terms of the tentative agreement that was reached with the Sheridan Education Association. She also explained that the Tentative Agreement had been posted on the school website as required by Indiana Code.

The terms of the agreement included a salary increase of 1.5% and shifting 3 steps, for an approximate total of 9% increase. The agreement also calls for the addition of 4 weeks of family leave for the birth or adoption of a child after six months of employment, and 2 weeks of paid military leave.

After allowing time for public comment and no public comment being made, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 with a motion was made by John Hunt, seconded by Dan Fleming, and carried 5-0.

Nancy Boone, Secretary	